
Dear legislature, 
 
I am vehemently opposed to HB 4145, which, despite its flowery feel good rhetoric, is clearly a blatant 
assault on gun ownership. 
 
"Persons who have cohabited with each other or who have been involved in a sexually intimate 
relationship. " 
 
Seriously!? 
 
So. Anyone you ever had a sexual relationship with, or who claims to have had a sexual relationship with 
you, would be considered your "family member" and could request an order that forbids you from 
having firearms. This would include vindictive and bitter ex's." 
 
And, there is no recourse or protection for the falsely accused. 
 
And that's only one of problems with what you're proposing. 
 
Did Mr. Bloomberg write this himself? 
 
Please send this bill to the garbage can where it belongs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Todd W. Allen 
Clackamas 
 


